
CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION 
(CTE)



ARP Funds and Gov. Mills' MJRP

• The Maine Jobs & Recovery Plan (MJRP) is Governor Mills’ plan, 
approved by the Legislature, to invest nearly $1 billion in federal 
American Rescue Plan funds to improve the lives of Maine people 
and families, help businesses, create good-paying jobs, and build an 
economy poised for future prosperity.

• $20 Million towards Maine CTE's- Part of Gov. Mills' MJRP



• CTE Personnel Infrastructure and Equipment:
– $4.5 Million of which over $4 Million was awarded to 23 applicants.
– Awards included personnel to increase class size in large or 

growing programs, large equipment such as police training 
simulators and forwarders. Equipment and personnel to help align 
programs with latest technology and industry standards.

• CTE Infrastructure:
– $15.4 Million to be awarded to applicants for large infrastructure 

projects. Applications due Sept. 22nd.

$20 Million split into two RFA's (Request for Applications)
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